We have been advised that the pool operating procedures have changed

Everyone will enter and leave the building through the main entrance. On arrival go through reception where they will be signed in into the changing rooms, collecting a white basket on your way. Changing space is limited, if possible, arrive pool ready under a dressing gown or similar. Once you are changed place all your belongings in a white basket and leave it in space A or B depending upon your time slot, if we can have everyone poolside 5 minutes before their start time, so that swimmers from the previous session can exit the pool and go straight into the changing rooms, where parents should be waiting for them. You will leave through the main entrance leaving baskets in reception. The viewing room is now open and one adult per swimmer may spectate. No photography is allowed from this room, in accordance with our safeguarding policy. If anyone breaks this rule there is zero tolerance policy and you will not be allowed to be in the room for any future lessons. If you will If you have siblings of swimmer's, you must supervise them if they are playing outside. We hope everyone will use the viewing area considerately and take it in turn to watch the lessons.